
Hello, 
 
I would like to make a submission into the enquiry regarding the 
"Environment Protection (Beverage Container Deposit and Recovery 
Scheme) Bill 2009". 
 
I very much support the idea of a coordinated national program to 
better encourage recycling and recovery of beverage containers. As a 
South Australian resident we already benefit from a scheme of this 
nature, and it has significant benefits here in reducing waste and 
saving resources. This bill to create a consistent national scheme for 
beverage recycling (and financial incentives to do so) thus would 
extend the benefits of such a program to all Australians. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Patrick Sunter, 
 


